

We hope everyone had an "Amazing and Thankful" Thanksgiving with family and friends.

Can you believe it is December already? I am sure you are finding yourselves quite busy getting ready for the holiday festivities. We have so many fun activities planned for the children this month. There will be some extra special activities taking place this month for the whole family.

On behalf of the entire Discovery Isle staff, we would like to wish you and your family a safe and happy holiday season.

Principal, Paula Ortiz



As a reminder we are closed the following days for the holidays...



- Friday, December 22nd
- Monday, December 25th
- Friday, December 29th
 - Monday, January 1st

A R OF STILLY TO





We are so excited for our Holiday Performances. The children have been practicing for a while now and they are proud to share with parents what they have learned. Each classroom performance is scheduled according to the times below.

Monday, December 11th

Rooms 3/4: at 3:00 pm

Tuesday, December 12th

Room 7: at 9:30 am

Room 10: at 10:45 am

Room 11: at 3:00 pm

Thursday, December 14th

Room 12: at 9:30 am

Room 14: at 10:45 am

Room 13: at 3:00 pm

Wednesday, December 13th

Room 9: at 9:30 am

Room 8: at 10:45 am

Rooms 5/6: at 3:00 pm

Friday, December 15th

Room 15

Kindergarten Performance

At 10:30 am



Rooms 1 & 2: During the week of December 11th through December 15th Rooms 1 and 2 will be hosting a Winter Wonderland Photo Booth.

Please see teachers to schedule a time.